
INC. VILLAGE OF WOODSBURGH 
 

Legal Notice 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
TENTATIVE VILLAGE BUDGET 

 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated 
Village of Woodsburgh will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 11, 2022 at 6:00 
p.m. via zoom,  in relation to the tentative budget of Woodsburgh for the fiscal year 
beginning March 1, 2022 and ending February 28, 2023, a copy of which is available at 
the office of the Village Clerk, 30 Piermont Avenue, Hewlett, New York, where it may 
be inspected by any interested person during office hours. 
Zoom Meeting Info 
Meeting ID: 894 2677 9847 
Passcode: 386993 
 No compensation is proposed to be paid to any member of the Board of Trustees. 
 
 At such public hearing citizens and persons interested will have an opportunity to 
be heard. 
 
 Any such person having a disability which would inhibit attendance at or 
participation in the hearing should notify the Village Clerk at least three business days 
prior to the hearing, so that reasonable efforts may be made to facilitate such attendance 
and participation. 
 
       Michelle Blandino 
       Village Clerk 
 
Dated: December 21, 2021 
 


